
 
  
Notice of Possible Quorum 
SEDA Board of Directors 
Notice is hereby given that the members of the Stephenville Economic Development Authority, may 
attend the event listed below: 
  
  
EVENT  
SEDA CHRISTMAS SOCIAL                         
December 12, 2024, 5:00 – 6:30 PM  
SEDA Offices     
322 Belknap Stephenville, Texas  
  
A quorum of the SEDA Board members may attend.  
  
This is not a regular scheduled meeting of the SEDA Board of Directors, but this notice is posted in 
compliance with the Texas Open Meetings Act. As a governmental body, the SEDA Board of 
Directors will not deliberate or take any formal action on any items discussed, nor will meeting 
minutes be produced for this notice.  
  
CERTIFICATION  
I certify that the above notice of meeting was posted on the bulletin board at City Hall, 298 W. 
Washington St. Stephenville, Texas, at or before December at 5:00 PM, in accordance with Chapter 
551, Government Code, Vernon’s Texas Civil Statutes. 
 


